
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Mr Rynd Smith 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority 

 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
London Borough of Havering (20035775) – Response to dDCO v4 submitted at 
Deadline 2 (REP2-004). 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a response to the Applicant’s Draft DCO v4 
submitted at Deadline 2 (REP 2-004). 
 
Appendix 1 to this letter contains the response of the London Borough of Havering (LBH) 
to: 

 
a. the response of National Highways (in Doc 9.63 REP2-077, pages 67 – 95) 

to the comments of LBH on the draft DCOv2 submitted to the Examining 

Authority by NH on 19 December 2022 (AS-038); and  

b. the response of LBH to the dDCO v4 submitted at Deadline 2 (REP2-004). 

 

This document records, in tabulated form, the previous comments of LBH on the dDCO v2 
and the response of NH to those comments submitted at D2 in the third column of the 
table, and the further response of LBH in the fourth column. 
 
Where LBH have comments on the amendments to the dDCO v4 submitted at D2 these 
are included in the table in the appropriate place following the order of the provisions in the 
dDCO and are identified as new comments. 
 
Appendix 1, as in its previous version, again: 

 
i             Comments on some of the articles; 
ii            Refers to amendments sought to some of the requirements; 
iii           Refers to amendments sought to Schedule 12 (Road User Charging 
provisions); and 
iv           Refers to the additional Protective Provisions for the protection of the local 
highway authorities LBH wish to see included in Schedule 14.  
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Yours faithfully, 

Daniel Douglas 

Team Leader Transport Planning 




